
The children had a fabulous morning on Wednesday taking part in our 
Sports Day. We were very lucky with the weather too! All the children 
tried their hardest and there were some outstanding             
performances from all age groups. It was lovely to see the      
children being competitive and determined but also showing 
great encouragement and sportsmanship towards each other     
throughout the morning. 

Huge well done to all the KS2 children 
that took part in the Mixed Rounders  
Festival. 

They competed against other schools 
in the area and we are incredibly 
proud to announce that they came 

1st which is a huge achievement.       

Well done everyone! 



Please make a note of all our INSET dates for the new academic year.  

We will be closed to pupils for all of the following dates. 

Wednesday 4th September 2019, 

Wednesday 25th September 2019 (Summercourt Fair Day) 

Monday 6th January 2020 

Friday 14th February 2020 

Monday 1st June 2020 

Thursday 23rd July 2020 

The London Inn will be holding a Pub Quiz Night on Saturday 7th September from 

8pm in support of our fabulous garden club. We would love to see as many parents there  

as possible! 

We will be having a school end of year disco on Monday 22nd July from 6pm till 7:30pm.  

Tickets will be sold on the door at £2 each which will  also include a drink and a snack. 

Thanks to the wonderful Year 5 buddies who welcomed the new Reception children to           

Summercourt Academy last week. Miss Keeley was so proud of the amazing support that 

they gave to the new children!   

Just a brief reminder that all our After School Clubs have now finished for this term, 
except Allsorts.  



House Points 

 

St Enoder: 810 

 

Carland: 522 

 

Penhale: 694 

Huge well done to Tom CL4 for winning this weeks Head 

Teacher’s Award. 



 

 

I would like to say a huge thank you, goodbye and good luck to the 
following members of staff who are very sadly leaving               

Summercourt at the end of this term: 

 

Mrs Allen and Mrs Sparks 

We would like to wish you all the best at the new Aspire Academy 
in Newquay- Nansledan! They are very lucky to have you join their 

team.   

 

Miss Bartlett and Mrs Rogers 

We wish you all the very best in your new roles! 

I would like to say a huge thank you for your dedication, passion and 
enthusiasm towards ensuring all pupils have the very best             

education. You will be dearly missed by all the children and staff.   
I have been incredibly lucky to have worked alongside such        

wonderful people. 

 

There will be an opportunity to say farewell on:  

Wednesday 24th July from 2pm 

 





THURS 18th JULY - Class 4 Production 
MON 22nd JULY - End of Year Disco 
TUES 23rd JULY - Class 2 Royal Banquet 
WEDS 24th JULY - Last day of Term - 2pm Finish 
THURS 25th JULY —School Closed - Inset Day 

LEARNING FOR LIFE 

CLASS 1: Amelia 

 

CLASS 2: Keira 

 

CLASS 3: Jacob 

 

CLASS 4: Katie 

HANDWRITING 

CLASS 1: Evie C 

 

CLASS 2: Monty 

 

CLASS 3: Halle 

 

CLASS 4: Ethan 

STAR AWARD 

CLASS 1: Reubyn 

 

CLASS 2: Aimee 

 

CLASS 3: Arianna 

 

CLASS 4: Josh 

ATTENDANCE 

CLASS 1: 95.6% 

 

CLASS 2: 84.6%  

 

CLASS 3: 94.4% 

 

CLASS 4: 97.5% 


